
 

December 13, 2024 

 

FUNDING OPPORTUNITY: Request for 
Applications Due 1/10/2025 
 

Title: Calling All FQHCS & Look-Alikes for RFA due January 10, 2025 

Description: The California Department of Public Health (CDPH) 

Immunization Branch is announcing a Request for Applications (RFA) for 

a grant to assess and improve adult immunization rates in Community 

Health Centers (CHCs). CDPH is seeking a Federally Qualified Health 

Center (FQHC) or look-alike with a 25,000 patient population to assess 

immunization levels and implement quality improvement activities aimed 

to increase immunization rates in an identified adult patient population. 

CDPH Immunization Branch staff will provide support and technical 

assistance to the selected grantee. Funding will be available through 

June 2025 for up to two (2) awards of $130,054 each. Applications are 

due January 10, 2025. Please share this communication with 

organizations that could benefit from this funding.  

Please see the attached letter for more detailed information on how to 

apply! Questions? Email AdultImmunization@cdph.ca.gov. 

Thank you, 

 

California Department of Public Health, Immunization Branch  
Vaccines for Adults (VFA) Program 
Phone: 833-502-1245 
Email: my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov  
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